
From: Imran Hussain
Sent: 18 June 2023 20:08 
To: Licensing <Licensing@reading.gov.uk> 
Subject: Whitley superstore 142 whitleywood lane 
 
Hi 
 
Hope you are well this email is to object to the opening of this superstore as the well being of the neighbour 
hood is in danger also parking will become a problem, let alone the noise of 2 stores opposite each other 
please can we consider all of the above and below are all the people in the area that object including myself. 
 
Many thanks  
Imran Hussain 
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